
19 September 2009 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the ABC course. Due to the limited resource, we may not accept 

you this semester. You are encouraged to study the online materials at the ABC web site and 

come to the course next semester.  

 

To take this course, it is critical to have a solid basis of the background knowledge of molecular 

biology. You are also encouraged to talk to your advisor about the current research project in his 

or her laboratory and your future work, so that you may have some practical problems to solve 

during the study of the course. 

 

Please use the following email address for communication of this course: 

 

caas10s@yahoo.cn 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Luo Jingchu 

Peking University 


